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Suspension of Dividend Payments and COVID-19

Date:  04/27/20

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and resulting economic uncertainties, some corporations are reconsidering paying 
already-declared dividends. A corporation’s board of directors should take into account certain factors when 
determining whether to make dividend payments.
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